
 

 

 

Cancellation the interview of Data Entry Operator on 12th April, 2021 

 

An interview for DEOs is cancelled which was to be held on 12th April, 2021 in the 

Dept of Obst & Gynae Safdarjung Hospital.  

 

 

Dr. Anjali Dabral 

Professor & HOD 

Department of Obst& Gynae 

VMMC & Safdarjang Hospital, 

New Delhi - 110029. 
 


